
QUESTION NO 16 By Councillor Bruce for answer by 
the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 25 August 2020 

Given the financial challenges community organisations face 

and the reliance that so many communities have on their 

services, can the Convener please confirm: 

Question (1) Which community organisations (by Neighbourhood

Networks area) have submitted applications for the

Neighbourhood Grant Scheme that are now outstanding for

assessment and the amount in each application?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) When the Neighbourhood Grant Scheme will be live and

able to assess each application?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) When these community groups can expect to hear if their

application has been successful?

Answer (3) 


